
President’s Message 

SDANG News 

Dear Stitchers, 

Happy May! and best wishes to all the moms this month and those 

lucky enough to have their moms around. 

May means the May Craft Fair at Del Mar. It's scheduled for this 

week, May 11 - 13.  I have volunteered to sit at out table on the 13th 

and answer any questions and encourage people to join and/or come 

to meetings.  I will be bring a piece to stitch while there.  It's a good 

time to get some stitching done, so think about volunteering for the 

Del Mar Fair as another chance to get some stitching done.  Plus it's 

fun to meet and discuss their interest in stitching. 

I went with Judy Boland to Huntington Beach for a tea and workshop, "My Vintage Heart" by Nancy Cucci.  The Point 

to Point Chapter did a wonderful job setting up the workshop space for stitching and for tea. Everyone had the most 

enjoyable time. 

I am looking forward to seeing all the progress being done with the Water Lilies at 

the next chapter meeting.  Please come and share your talents and personality with 

the group.  The more the merrier. 

  Keep stitching, 

  Lee Ryan  
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Hello! We hope everyone has had a 

chance to get their line drawing on the 

canvas and start stitching.  The first 

few stitches of a new project are 

always so exciting aren't they?  

Last month we talked about Lily Pad 

#1 and the Criss-Cross Hungarian 

Stitch.  This month we move onto Lily 

Pad #2 and the Serendipity Stitch.  

This is a versatile stitch that works 

well in small areas and is easy to 

compensate. Thank you to Ruth 

Schmuff for the use of  her stitch 

diagram. 

We hope to see you at our next 

meeting. If you have any questions 

please contact Laura Breen or Janet 

Dix at programs@sdang.org. 

 

Please welcome our 2 new members this 

month!  Our total membership stands at 

241 members. 

If anyone would like a copy of the 

SDANG roster, please let me know.  I 

can send it by email or print one for you.  

Please email Cheryl Jankowiak at  

membership@sdang.org with any  

questions. 

Please remember to check out the small extra 

projects we will be offering this next year. 

There will be sign up sheets, so if you see one 

or more you like please feel free to let me 

know. I will have two samples of possible 

stump pieces we can do this Spring.  

 Laura 

    

Jaime  Randall  Cedar Rapids  IA 
Adria  Rosen Tucson  AZ 

    

    

    

Thank you again to all that brought refreshments in 2016.  Margi Thornburgh has started a new roster for this year.  

Please sign up at a chapter meeting or contact Margi at margit7@att.net. 

¶ May 9           Lee Ryan 

¶ June 13         Carolyn Hart 

¶ July 11           Janet Dix 

Hospitality 

Membership 

Programs 

Sample lily pad #2 stitched by Laura Breen. 
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Calendar of  Events  

May 6 Second Chance Sale sponsored by Long Beach Chapter of EGA 

May 11-13 May Craft Fair 

May 14 Motherôs Day 

May 20 Open Stitching, Mission Valley Library 

May 29 Memorial Day 

June 2ð3 Beets Workshop 

June 2ðJuly 4 San Diego County Fair 

June 4-5 Pomegranates Workshop 

June 17 Open Stitching, Mission Valley Library 

July 22 Open Stitching, Mission Valley Library 

Del Mar Quilt Craft & Sewing Festival  
The Del Mar Quilt, Craft & Sewing Festi-

val will be held Thursday May 11th, Friday 

May 12th and Saturday May 13th. The show 

hours are from 10 AM to 5 PM. The 

demonstration shift hours will be the same 

as last year. They are 10 AM to 1 PM and 

1 PM to 4 PM. 

This commercial show is a wonderful op-

portunity to promote membership in our 

chapters.  Vendors offering supplies in 

Quilting, Sewing, Needle Arts, Beading, 

Books and Crafts attend this event. We 

will need approximately 12 Demonstrators 

to man our booth over the 3 days. 

The Craft Fair is offering free admission to 

all guild members. Just bring a copy of the 

admission coupon supplied by your chap-

ter in this newsletter.  

Parking at the fairgrounds is $13.00 so 

sign up with a friend and carpool to the 

show. Sign-ups can be done through your 

chapterôs calendar coordinator starting in 

March or by calling Margi Thornburgh at 

858-344-6794. 

Stitched needlework is needed for display 

in the booth. Please contact Margi 

Thornburgh at 858-344-6794 or email 

margit7@att.net to loan your pieces for the 

show.  All items to be displayed in the 

booth are needed by the SDANG program 

meeting on May 9th.  

Del Mar Fair 2017 

Fair entry forms to the fair are due this 

Friday, May 5th by 11:59 PM. The entry 

form can be printed and mailed to the Del 

Mar fairgrounds. Competition handbooks 

are available online only, the website is 

http://www.sdfair.com/entry.  Entries must 

be delivered to the fairgrounds on 

Tuesday, May 16th and Wednesday, May  

17th from noon to 7 PM. 

The Del Mar Fair theme is Where the 

West is Fun!  The fair will open on 

Friday, June 2nd at 4 PM and run through 

Tuesday, July 4th. The theme this year is 

the Western Lifestyle and History 

including Hollywood Westerns & 

Cowboys. 

We still have shifts open for demonstra-

tion. There are 2 shifts per day 11 AM to 

1:30 PM and 1:30 PM to 4 PM on week-

days. Weekend shifts are 10 AM to 1 PM 

and 1 PM to 4 PM.  The demonstration 

calendar will be at May meetings for 

signups. 

NEW THIS YEAR! Entry pick up will be 

on Friday, July 7th from noon to 7 PM.  

Contact the fair office at 858-792-4207 

x2458 regarding any entry questions. 

Please bring your stitching pieces to loan 

for the fair booth to the May 9th meeting. 

We need a variety of stitching techniques 

to show the public the exciting world of 

stitching. 

Please contact Margi Thornburgh at 858-

344-6794 or email margit7@att.net to loan 

your pieces. 

mailto:margit7@att.net


Show and Tell  
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Laurel Burch design stitched by Joanne Einhorn. 

Seashell set stitched by Heather Cowan. ANG Seminar 2017 nametag stitched by 

Shirley Chin. 
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Est. 1972 

Professional Blocking and Finishing 

For Your Fine Needlework 

Sandy Higgins 

(858) 274-0306 

sandysfinishing@gmail.com 

5455 Soledad Road 

La Jolla, CA 92037 

NEW WEBSITE! 

http://sites.google.com/site/sandysfinishingtouches/home  

CARRELL BOLTONõS NEEDLEPOINT  

OF LA JOLLA  

Needlepoint of La Jolla 
5685 La Jolla Blvd., La Jolla, CA  92037-7524 

858-454-0082 

We are open Tuesday thru Saturday 10 ï5 

www.needlepointoflajolla.com 

Michelle and Bill Price 

michelle@needlepointoflajolla.com 

Adver tisers 

We are the San Diego chapter of the 

American Needlepoint Guild. We meet 

monthly to share our love of stitching and 

welcome all who share our passion, from 

beginners to needlepoint designers. You 

may work on the current program or 

bring your own stitching project to work on during the meeting. 

We also offer workshops with nationally known designers and 

open stitching opportunities (unstructured hours of stitching and 

great conversation with like minded people)! We hope you will 

join us.  

You can reach us by email at membership@sdang.org. 

Second Chance Sale  

3759 Orange Ave., Long Beach 

May 6, 2017 

California Heights Methodist Church  

9am-3pm - Come and pick out your treasure 

For advertising rates and information, please contact 

Margi Thornburgh at 858-344-6794, margit7@att.net 

 Thank you for your continued support.   

http://sites.google.com/site/sandysfinishingtouches/home
www.NEEDLEPOINTOFLAJOLLA.COM

